
COUNCIL MEETING – WEDNESDAY 7 FEBRUARY 2018

MOTION

That the following recommendations on redevelopment of the High Path Estate, 
which were agreed by the Wimbledon Community Forum at its most recent meeting 
on 5th December 2017, be referred to the relevant Cabinet Member for careful 
consideration and conveyed as required in writing to Clarion Housing Group, and 
that the relevant Cabinet Member be requested to report back in due course either in 
writing or by attending the next meeting of the Forum on the outcome of this 
consideration:

1. Residents demand a longer and wider public consultation, over a 
period of weeks. The consultation should not just be online, but should 
have a physical presence too, in the form of exhibitions and a public 
meeting;

2. Until this extended consultation has taken place, any planning 
application for the High Path Estate must be delayed;

3. The site is inappropriate for a secondary school to be situated on.

      
    Cllr James Holmes         Cllr Michael Bull
     

    Cllr David Dean Cllr Abdul Latif
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